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To ensure we provide inclusive and patient centered care to all of our patients, we ask every 

new and exisiting patient the following questions. These questions became required data 

items to be collected across all health centers in the Uniform Data System (UDS) in 2016. 

By capturing your pronouns and preferred name, we can be sure to address you properly and 

respectfully throughout your healthcare experience.  

This name will be used out loud unless we are informed not to. 
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